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Press Release – Starjammer Websites 
 

 

Monday 14th December 2015 

 

We are proud to announce the arrival of the latest revision of the company 

websites.  The new sites are more responsive, dynamic and mobile friendly.   

 

Not only that, we are also re-launching the Starjammer Group Times, now 

known as The Bulletin.  It will give the same in-depth information and insight as 

the old Times, but weekly with articles, newsflashes and things that are 

relevant to our customers and associates. 

 

In keeping with this, Starjammer has increased our social media presence, 

namely with the addition of our You Tube and Google pages, and the 

addition of an RSS feed for those interested and have use for this facility.  Also, 

we have our promotional leaflets online for you to download should you 

choose to. 

 

The team have been working hard over the past few months, and are finally 

pleased to bring you the new Starjammer sites.  We hope you like the new 

layouts and look forward to working with you soon. 

 

For all enquiries, please contact us via info@starjammer-bulletin.com,  myself 

or Cheryl Dyer-Ballard at the Starjammer Group.  We look forward to hearing 

from you. 

 

 

 

 

Rachel Parham 

Creative Director 

 

email: rachel.parham@starjammer-group.com 
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